1

an
&

EMBASSY OF SWEDEN Canberra, 11 March 2012

Mr Peter Clark

CEO, PF Olsen Ltd,

Te Papa Tipu Innovation Park,
99 Sala St., Rotorua

Dear Mr Clark,

I wish to thank you for your participation in the visit by the Swedish
Parliamentary Committee on the Environment and Agriculture from 5-
12 February 2012.

The presentation by your and your colleagues on Friday 10 February
2012 was incredibly informative and beneficial to our participants.
Please thank Kit Richards, Sally Haddon and your other staff members
involved in the presentation and tour. The feedback from all the
participants was extremely positive and they left with valuable
information to apply in their areas of responsibility. The Committee
appreciated the opportunity to tour one of your plantations and visit he
Redwood forest.

Many have responded that it will be necessary for them to return to
New Zealand, hopefully as tourists, where they can again enjoy the
beauty and richness of your country.

I look forward to continued collaborations between you and the
Embassy of Sweden and hope our paths will cross again. Please let me
know if you are ever in Canberra as my wife Anita and I would welcome
the chance to return your hospitality.
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